From: gcrockers

Sent: 03 February 2023 14:20
To: Planning Planning
Subject: application # 2022/5320/P Objection

1 would like to object to the above application.

This area is already massively overused and clogged with cars, lorries, delivery vans etc.

The disruption to the area would be totally unacceptable and would far outweigh the benefits to a small
amount of residents who would use the home.

Yours sincerely

Gareth Crockford

21 York Rise

NWS5 1SR



